From: Sheila Summers

To: Participate
Subject: restrict property owners’ ability to use their properties for short term rentals
Date: Thursday, November 18, 2021 8:18:03 PM

Please allow owners to use their properties as they wish. I am a realtor and have sold properties where buyers wish
to multi use. Plus it I would appreciate a little more notice to respond to notices like this as I had appointments all

day.
Thank you,

Sheila Summers
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